



401 MIDDLE ROAD POST OFFICE BOX 119 CHILMARK, MA 02535 508.645.2107

MEMO

To:

Chilmark Board of Selectmen

From: Human Resources Board of Chilmark

Date:

February 20, 2014

Re:

Harbor Dept. Staffing Recommendation

Honorable Selectmen:

At a regularly posted meeting, on February 20, 2014, the Human Resources Board of Chilmark (HRBC) voted to recommend that the town continue to implement the current harbor staff organization, begun in the summer of 2013, and begin the search for a person to fill the Assistant Harbormaster position for another year. It was also voted to recommend that a CORI check be included in the hiring process for all Harbor Department employees.

Administrative Asst.,

Human Resources Board of Chilmark

Board Members:

Jim Malkin, Chair

Jennie Greene

Max McCreery

Steve Flanders

Steve Lewenberg